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Media Advisory 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     CONTACT: Melissa Reichert 
June 23, 2023                 941-575-3394 
 
 
On Monday, June 26, 2023, beginning at 7 a.m. through Tuesday, June 27, 2023, at 5 p.m.  West 
Marion Avenue between Taylor Road and 41 South will be closed to ALL TRAFFIC for roadway 
restoration being done by Sunland Paving for the City of Punta Gorda under FDOT guidance. The 
State Road Watch has been notified. 

 
Road signs/boards will be in place by the ROW Division prior to the beginning of the job and 
remain in place to completion. Traffic will be routed south on Taylor from West Marion Ave to 
West Virginia Ave for “redirection” back to 41 southbound. (Map below) 

 
As always, please use caution in the area where workers and detours are present. 
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